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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Heavy rain on Wednesday 15 May has impacted 6 classrooms in buildings B and C at Eleebana 
Public School. 

Access to these spaces is currently restricted while we undertake repairs: 

• three rooms on the western side of Building B 

• three rooms in the centre of Building C. 

We have delivered sandbags to redirect water, inspected pits for blockages and put dryers 
and dehumidifiers in place to dry carpets. 

Carpets in affected classrooms of Building B will need replacing. Carpets in affected 
classrooms of Building C will be assessed when they are dry. 

Classes have been moved to the library and hall while we continue to repair those learning 
spaces.  

We will keep the school community updated. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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